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Road condition, we have a few areas that are not draining well even with light 
rain specifically on the East side of the island inside lots. Dave Parker has 
been helping me assess what we need to do about this. We will be placing 
some better drain pipes in the ditch so be aware there will be some work on 
the easement, which could be at the base of driveways.  We will let you know 
when. The problem is water coming down driveways not going to the ditch 
instead crossing the road than down driveways on the water side of the 
island.  This can also erode the asphalt on the road over time.  
Speeding across the bridge and on the island roads has continued to be a 
problem. The possibility of placing another speed bump on the road going up 
from the bridge will be disgusted at our next board workshop. Still waiting to 
hear back from the Mason County Sheriff if we can have a temporary speed 
trailer on the island that records how fast you are going.   From what I’ve been 
told it does help by recording time of day or night when it's the busiest.  The 
Sheriff will do an area check at that time and hopefully stop the speeders. 
BTW then can issue speeding tickets on our roads. 

 


